
Letter of Objection to School District 

Boundary Shift 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

School District Board 

[School District Name] 

[District Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear Members of the School District Board, 

I am writing to formally express my objection to the proposed boundary shift of [specific details 

about the boundary shift, e.g., neighborhoods affected]. As a resident of [Your Neighborhood or 

Area], I have several concerns regarding how this change will impact my family and our 

community. 

Firstly, [State your first reason for objection, e.g., impact on student enrollment, disruptions to 

community ties]. Secondly, [State your second reason for objection, e.g., travel distance to the 

new school, potential overcrowding]. Moreover, [mention any additional reasons or personal 

anecdotes that support your argument]. 

It is crucial for our children to have stability in their education and relationships. A change in the 

district boundaries would create unnecessary disruption, and we urge the board to reconsider this 

decision. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I hope the board will take community 

feedback into account before finalizing the boundary adjustments. Please feel free to contact me 

at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address] for further discussion. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


